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20th January 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

Firstly, I wish you a very Happy New Year. Last term was very long and busy for Lower Four. They all 

coped really well when sitting their first set of school exams in November, which many of them commented 

on the fact it was not as bad as they thought it would be! All Lower Fours have had one-to-one interviews 

with their form tutor before the Christmas break. It has been wonderful seeing the girls enjoy their studies 

as well as supporting House events and finding success in sporting events. Watching our netballers win all 

of their matches and win the Year 8 Island Netball Tournament was the standout highlight of the term. 

Parents’ Evening 

This term please note that Parents Evening is on Wednesday 27th January from 17:00 – 19:00. If you are 

unable to attend for any reason, please do let me know as soon as possible. You can email me directly 

tmcgovern@ladiescollege.ac.gg 

Discussions with individual teachers should be kept to no more than 5 minutes. Should you need a longer 

conversation, please note that a follow-up appointment can be made.   

 

A number of staff teach the whole of Lower Four so may be very busy.  If you have any specific concerns 

and you are unable to meet with any particular teacher, please do not hesitate to contact the office so that 

arrangements can be made for you to speak with the subject teacher, after the evening. 

 

Parking for Parents’ Evening 

Please park on the netball court on the left hand side of the driveway as you enter the site.  There is also 

parking at the rear of the College and ensure that you sign in on arrival at the College and sign out as you 

leave. Tea and coffee is provided courtesy of The Ladies’ College PTA. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the forthcoming Parents’ Evening and please do not hesitate to get in touch, 

in the meantime. 

Yours sincerely, 

Tom McGovern 
Mr T McGovern 

Lower Four Year Co-ordinator 


